Good morning, today is Monday, November 20th

There will be a yearbook meeting on Tuesday for photographers and reporters. Make
sure you have a ride home at 4:00; sign up for the activity bus during your lunch if
needed. Also, remember to return the yearbook camera when you are finished taking
pictures so others can check it out too.

Attention GIVE club members: there will not be a GIVE club meeting today but we will
meet on Tuesday instead.

If you checked the Gateway Library Instagram, you saw a post on Friday asking which
teacher was reading The Serpent King. Be the first to stop by the library today and let us
know who it was to win a prize.

We will have study club on Monday and Tuesday this week, but remember Wednesday is
an early release day and study hall will not be available.

Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character.



